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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

DWS Western Cape to roll-out workshop on revised norms and standards for 

tariffs setting 

 

15 OCTOBER 2024 

The Department of Water and Sanitation will host a workshop on the roll-out of the revised 
Norms and Standards for tariff settings on Thursday, 17 October 2024 in the  Cape Winelands 
District Municipality.  

The workshop will be held to solicit inputs and garner support from bulk water providers and 
retail water institutions such as Water Service Authorities, Community Based Organisations, 
Civil Society Organisations, and Water Sector Forums.  

The revised Norms and Standards were published in the Government Gazette No 50716  on 27 
May 2024 and will be effective from 01 April 2026.  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date :  Thursday, 17 October 2024 

Venue: Cape Winelands District Municipality Council Chamber (51 Trappe’s in Worcester) 

Time :  09:00  

 

For media confirmations, please contact Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249 RayiM@dws.gov.za / or 

Unathi Tuswa on TuswaN@dws.gov.za   

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information, contact Wisane Mavasa on 060 561 8935 DWS Spokesperson 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za  
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